
		

TEMPORARY	CLOSURE	OF	THE	QUAY	AND	PART	SOUTH	STREET,	WAREHAM	AND	SOUTH
CAUSEWAY,	STOBOROUGH	FOR	THE	M.S.	FAMILY	SUMMER	FETE

DORSET	COUNCIL	has	issued	an	Order	under	Section	16A	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984	to	prohibit	the	use	of	The	Quay
and	part	South	Street,	Wareham	and	South	Causeway,	Stoborough	by	cyclists,	horse	riders	and	all	mechanically	propelled	vehicles,
except	those	taking	part	in	the	event	and	emergency	vehicles.

On	Saturday	12th	July	2025	between	06:30	and	17:00.

The	alternative	route	for	diverted	traffic	during	the	closure	will	be:	From	the	southern	end	of	the	closure	–	south	onto	Corfe	Road;
turn	 right	 onto	 West	 Lane	 and	 continue	 to	 the	 junction.	 Turn	 right	 onto	 Wareham	 Bypass;	 continue	 northwards	 to	 Worgret
Roundabout.	Take	the	third	exit	and	continue	eastwards	onto	Worgret	Road	and	West	Street.	At	the	traffic	signals	at	The	Cross,	turn
right	onto	South	Street	and	continue	southwards	to	the	northern	end	of	the	closure.	 	The	reverse	route	applies.	Stewards	will	be
stationed	at	appropriate	sites	to	ensure	only	those	taking	part	in	the	Events	and	emergency	vehicles	have	access.

For	further	information	about	the	event	and	access	arrangements	call	Nikki	Holland	on	07702427538.	To	discuss	this	Order,
contact	Dorset	Council	on	01305	221020	or	use	our	website:	www.dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/roadworks/enquiries.	You	can	also	find	this
information	online:	dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/roadworks-events.

23rd	June	2025

JAN	BRITTON,	Executive	Director	for	Place	Services	-	Dorset	Council,	County	Hall,	Dorchester	DT1	1XJ.		Any	unauthorised	Person	who
uses	or	permits	the	use	of	the	road(s)	indicated	in	contravention	of	the	Notice	will	be	liable	on	summary	conviction	to	a	fine	not
exceeding	£1,000.
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